
  2019-2020 Senior Parking Information  

 
Attached are the application and rules for Seniors during the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

Day 1~ Thursday, August 8th: Seniors with an UNWEIGHTED GPA of 3.0 to 4.0 will be permitted on campus 

after 2:30PM on Thursday, August 8th. Seniors may ONLY park in the South parking lot off Stirling Road. Do 

not park in the front parking lot or the North parking lot- those parking spots are reserved for staff and district 

personnel. Seniors must wait in an orderly line until the AUDITORIUM doors open, at which time students will 

be seated inside. Students will receive a marker denoting spot in the process...decals will be distributed on a first 

come, first serve basis until space runs out. Parking decals will go on sale at 3:00PM; Seniors in the auditorium 

by 4:00PM will have their application processed if space is available. Parents, friends, siblings, or other 

individuals may NOT purchase a decal for a Senior- the Senior must be present to purchase a decal. The 2019-

2020 decals will be placed on approved vehicles after the paperwork is verified and payment is made – please 

ensure that old decals are completely removed/ scraped off.  

 

Seniors must print the parking application and 2 page rules - read everything carefully, fill it out in its entirety, 

initial appropriate places, sign appropriate areas, and have parent / guardian sign appropriate areas.  

Seniors must bring a COPY of their current Florida driver’s license, a COPY of the vehicle’s insurance, and a 

COPY of vehicle’s registration (can be copied all on one page) - copy machines WILL NOT be available at the 

school.  

 

Obligations will be checked (including textbooks) and all obligations must be satisfied in full, prior to 

purchasing a Senior decal. Obligations can be satisfied in the Main Office. 

 

If all of the above stated requirements are fulfilled, students will be permitted to purchase a decal with cash or 

check made payable to Cooper City High School for $60.  

 

Day 2~ Friday, August 9th: Seniors with an UNWEIGHTED GPA of 2.0 to 4.0 will be permitted on campus at 

2:30PM on Friday, August 9th. Please follow the guidelines stated above.  

 

Painting Day ~TBD: At this time, bumper painting will be postponed until the conclusion of decal sales for the 

South & North Lots.   

 

 Obligations must be cleared prior to purchasing a decal.

 Obligations can be satisfied in the main office beginning Wednesday August 7th from 8:00AM until 

2:00PM. 

 Seniors that cannot attend either session, Thursday or Friday, can bring their completed packets to the 

Student Affairs Office beginning Wednesday August 14th at 2:40pm.  

o However, students WITHOUT a 2019-2020 student decal will NOT be permitted to park on 

campus.  

 

Application packets will be processed if spaces are available and on a first come first serve basis.  

 

For specific questions or concerns please email Mr. Herzog at robert.herzog@browardschools.com or call 754-

323-0254. 

 

Go Cowboys! 


